
I would like to support the Health Insurance (Medicare Funding for Certain 
Types of Abortion) Amendment Bill 2013 because:

 Performing abortions for reasons of the sex of the child is an abhorrent 
injustice to the unborn child

 This type of abortion is not serving to remedy a medical problem and 
should not receive a Medicare benefit

Regards

John Hibble

21 April 2013


